From: "David Sloan" <dsloan@TAIT.COM>

Sent: 06/16/2023 8:24:18 AM (-07:00)
To: "Erdman, Douglas" <derdman@I|akeforestca.gov>
Subject: RE: Jeronimo Widening - Have we done the CEQA clearance for this?

You got it — I'll reach out to chambers group and get you a rundown of the anticipated scope and fees.

Thanks!

David Sloan, PE| TAIT & Associates, Inc.
Vice President — Director of Engineering

701 N. Parkcenter Drive, Santa Ana, CA 92705
P: 714-560-8643 C: 562-547-0705
dsloan@tait.com | www.tait.com

Chat with me on Microsoft Teams!

From: Erdman, Douglas <derdman@Iakeforestca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 5:22 PM

To: David Sloan <dsloan@TAIT.COM>

Subject: RE: Jeronimo Widening - Have we done the CEQA clearance for this?

External Email.

David,
Can you give me a cost estimate on the CEQA work?

DougE

From: David Sloan <dsloan@TAIT.COM>

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 5:03 PM

To: Erdman, Douglas <derdman@lakeforestca.gov>

Subject: RE: Jeronimo Widening - Have we done the CEQA clearance for this?

Doug — | just dug through our files and it looks like CEQA was not one of the tasks requested in the original RFP scope. It
has been some time since this proposal went out so | cannot recall clearly if Taylor said anything about what the City was
intending to do outside of the civil proposal, however, it has been our assumption that any necessary environmental
review/processing was happening on the City’s end on this one. Let me know if you need any help on this and I'll be

happy to loop in chambers group to assist you with the work, though.

Thanks!

David Sloan, PE| TAIT & Associates, Inc.
Vice President — Director of Engineering

701 N. Parkcenter Drive, Santa Ana, CA 92705
P: 714-560-8643 C: 562-547-0705
dsloan@tait.com | www.tait.com

Chat with me on Microsoft Teams!

From: David Sloan

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 4:37 PM

To: Erdman, Douglas <derdman@lakeforestca.gov>

Subject: RE: Jeronimo Widening - Have we done the CEQA clearance for this?
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Doug,

You and | must have been on the same wavelength with Jeronimo on our minds. | just had finished sending my email to
SCG when | saw your emails.

REDACTED

REDACTED

Regarding CEQA, | know that we did not have any CEQA work in our scope however | would need to dig in to see what
Taylor had said regarding the City’s intent on that. Let me get back to you with any information | can dig up regarding
the RFP and the proposal process to help you along.

Thanks!

David Sloan, PE| TAIT & Associates, Inc.
Vice President — Director of Engineering

701 N. Parkcenter Drive, Santa Ana, CA 92705
P: 714-560-8643 C: 562-547-0705
dsloan@tait.com | www.tait.com

Chat with me on Microsoft Teams!

From: Erdman, Douglas <derdman@Iakeforestca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 4:26 PM

To: David Sloan <dsloan@TAIT.COM>

Subject: Jeronimo Widening - Have we done the CEQA clearance for this?

| External Email. |

David,

REDACTED
| copied you on that e-mail to Paragon. The other question was if the project

has had the CEQA clearance has been completed. Do you know if we’ve done this?

Douglas A. Erdman, P.E.

Engineering Manager / Assistant City Engineer
City of Lake Forest

100 Civic Center Drive

Lake Forest, CA 92630

Tel (949) 282-5233; Fax (949) 461-3511
e-mail: derdman@lakeforestca.gov
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